
NFIR/SRES requests GM/S.Rly., to 

consider IRT / IDT 
 

On the efforts of NFIR, today 23.06.2023 

Railway Board have advised to all GMs to 

make use of opportunity presented by way of 

large DR Panels (RRB/RRC) and consider 

maximum request transfers. Also Railway 

Board instructed to consider Mutual Transfer 

applications on priority basis. 
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